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Well, it’s officially only 2 months to go until we begin our July summer school program, swiftly
followed by our August program. We are all very excited here at Reach Cambridge! We have had
lots of applications and I know that the students are beginning to get really excited about coming
to Cambridge.

Attending Reach Cambridge this summer? If so, make sure you do the following:

Become friends with ‘Reach Cambridge’ on facebook1.
'Like’ our facebook page2.
Search ‘Reach Cambridge Summer School 2012’ on facebook and join the group to talk to3.
us at Reach Cambridge and other students attending this summer.
Read our Blog (well done so far!)4.
Follow us on twitter @reachcambridge5.

We look forward to welcoming you very soon! Keep reading the blog for further news on
Cambridge, this summer, our programs and other exciting bits of information.

And finally...Do you have a friend who is interested in coming to Reach Cambridge with you? Save
£100 for you and your friend, just tell them to apply today. But hurry, places limited!


